
SAN LUIS OBISPO COUNTY FLOOD CONTROL AND WATER CONSERVATION DISTRICT 
FLOOD CONTROL ZONE 1/1A ADVISORY COMMITTEE 

The purpose of the Committee is to provide recommendations to the San Luis Obispo County Flood Control District 
regarding appropriate actions to provide flood protection for the properties within the boundaries of Flood Control Zones 
1 and 1A. 

- Excerpt from Bylaws endorsed by Steering Committee, June 2001 

 

MEETING CANCELED 
 

The Regular Meeting of the Zone 1/1A Advisory Committee scheduled for 
Tuesday, June 18, 2024, has been canceled. 
 
The next meeting of the Zone 1/1A Advisory Committee is scheduled for 
Tuesday, September 17, 2024, at 3:00 PM at the Sheriff's South Patrol 
Station located at 1681 Front Street Oceano, CA. 
 
On-going updates can be viewed at our website: 
http://www.slocounty.ca.gov/Zone1-1A  
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